NGWTE August Board Meeting
Men’s Team Selection – Report

· VOTE REQUIRED: We have one candidate for future LD to approve, he served for second time as ALD on Walk 198 in 3/2020. Please consider: Ron Borgschulte
· Men’s teams for fall are all in various stages of team formation:
· Walk 199 in November, meetings haven’t started yet. All team meetings had been completed in anticipation of the walk in 2020, they are doing 3 meetings later in the fall to re-form as a team and complete preparations. Plus the 3 day W/T.
· Walk 200 in September, meetings begin this week. About half of the meetings were completed in 2020, will be 5 meetings, plus the 3 day W/T.
· Walk 201 in October, meetings started ~ 3 weeks ago.
· Walks 199 & 200, the 2 which were delayed from 2020 have been fairly stable from a team member standpoint, have had some ongoing attrition for a variety of circumstances.
· Communication with prospective LDs for the spring 2022 walks is in process.

